-----Original Message-----

From: Seymour, Cesar 

Sent: Tuesday, November 07, 2006 6:29 PM

To: naesb@naesb.org; Veronica Thomason

Subject: Question on the NAESB Model Retail Gas/Electric Contract

Veronica,

 As you well know, SUEZ is a member of the WEQ, but its retail arm, SERNA, has raised concerns with the new Retail Gas / Electric Contract that partially reads as follows:

"...the Confirming Party shall, and the other party may, record that agreement on a Transaction Confirmation and communicate such Transaction Confirmation by facsimile, UET or mutually agreeable electronic means, to the other party by the close of the Business Day following the date of agreement."

Is it too  late to ask for the party to deliver/ communicate that the Transaction Confirmation by the colse of the second  Business Day following the date of the agreement?

This is not referring to the transaction confirm deadline; rather it is referring to the initial communication by the confirming party of the transaction confirmation to the other party.  

We feel this is very diffcult to accomplish within one day and would like to know if the langauge can be modified to allow up to two days.   The confirm deadline period would then begin upon receipt by the other party.

Please let us know simply whether this would be an acceptable change.  

Best Regards, 

Cesar Seymour

